
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING  MAY 3, 2004 

HIGHWAY 407 ETR - MUNICIPAL FEES 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Planning and the Manager of Customer Service and Administrative 
Services recommends that report be received for information. 

Purpose 

To respond to Council’s request for a report. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Council at its April 26, 2004 meeting approved the following: 
 

That a report be provided to the Committee of the Whole meeting on May 3, 
2004, on the total funds paid to the City of Vaughan in development charges, 
building permits fees, and any other fees, by the 407 ETR consortium when the 
highway was built.  

 
The following is a brief report outlining permits fees and development charges paid to date.  
 
 
Permit No. Issued  Type of Construction Permit Fees Development Charges 

 
01-6623  Dec.17/01 Interior Alterations $   3321.00 
01-4161  Aug.17/01 Plumbing Permit  $     180.00 
01-3895  Oct.1/01 Addition  $10,995.00 $  48,881.46 
97-1818  July 14/98 Temp. Tent  $     100.00 
95-1748(R1) Aug.18/97 Revisions (to below) $     200.00 
95-1748  Dec.18/95 Main Building  $32,936.00 $167,343.40 
       Totals $47,732.00 $216,224.86 

Conclusion 

That the report be received for information. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

John Studdy, Manager of Customer & Administrative Services Ext # 8232. 
 

Respectfully submitted,   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
John Zipay,    John Studdy 
Commissioner of Planning  Manager of Customer & Administrative Services 
 


